
 

Downs Link  advanced notice 

Enquires should be sent to  countyside@westsussex.gov.uk 

Due to surface improvements works the Downs Link at  

Henfield: BRIDLEWAY NO.3513 will have a CLOSURE  between Stretham 
Bridge and Sandy Lane Henfield from 1st September 2025 for approxi-
mately 5 weeks. 

For updates on timings please visit www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure-
recreation-and-community/walking-horse-riding-and-cycling/downs-link/# 

The area of work is highlighted in red on the map below. 

During this time the Downs Link will be closed on weekdays between 
7.30am and 4.30pm and open on weekends. 

 No alternative route available. We apologise of any inconvenience caused.  

 

mailto:countyside@westsussex.gov.uk
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure-recreation-and-community/walking-horse-riding-and-cycling/downs-link/#

	Downs Link  advanced notice 

